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Dear Valued Client,

This is a friendly reminder about the upcoming changes to the SWAP charges on our CFDs
on Stocks, which will take effect starting Monday night, June 3, 2024.

New Swap Charges:

• Long positions: -12%

• Short positions: -8%

Please take a moment to review your account to see how this change may affect you and
adjust your trading strategies accordingly.

If you have any questions or need further assistance, do not hesitate to contact our support
team.

Thank you for choosing FXGlobe as your trusted trading partner.

Best regards,

FXGlobe Support
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